
February 13,2006 

Blanm S. Bay6 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Notification of Closing of the Merger of American Long Lines Inc, into 
PAETEC Communications, Inc. 
Docket # 050837 

DearMs. Bayb: 

Please consider this letter notification of the closing of the merger of American Long 
Lines, Inc. (“AMLL’’) into PAETEC Communications, Inc. (“PAETEC”), as outlined in 
the Docket No. 050837, Order No. PSC-05-1243-PAA-TI issued by the Commission on 
December 21,2005. The transaction closed on December 3 I ,  2005. 

PAETEC has provided the necessary notification to AMLL customers in Florida. 
PAETEC would like to cancel AMLL’s certificate of authority in Florida, issued in 
Docket No. 030050-TI on April 24,2003, and cancel AMLL’s corresponding IXC Tariff, 
TO30066 

Please acknowledge receipt by date stamping the extra copy and returning it in the self- 
addressed, stamped envelope. 

Should you have any questions regarding the closing of this transaction, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

SGA - Rcgulatoryhalyst 
(585) 340-2979 SEC 1 
amy-b elerose@,paet ec.com 

OTH 


